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Thank you for 48 years!

	Dear editor:

To the many volunteers that work together towards the ongoing success of the Honeywood Beef BBQ: Without the generous support

of the families involved with Honeywood Minor Hockey, Honeywood Figure Skating Club, Mulmur Melancthon Fire Department

and the Community Members of Honeywood & Surrounding Area none of this would be possible.

Even as the heavens opened on our Pit Crew (again), they continued through the high winds and rains to do us proud.  A true

testament to the pride and power of community.

And thank you to our valued patrons for  your continued support and enjoyment. Can't wait to see you again next year!

 

North Dufferin Recreation & Community Committee
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